
1. Getting ready for the Christmas Fayre 

The Chair of Friends came to see us today. She 

brought lots of sweets for our sweet bags that we 

busily packed in today’s 

meeting. We will sell them 

at our School Council stall 

at the Christmas Fayre on 

Saturday 25th November. 

It was a fun job, but it was 

hard to resist the sweets! 

 

2. Giving feedback for school displays 

We went around the school in groups to closely look 

at the new school displays. We left feedback for 

most displays. We thought they were absolutely 

fabulous! 

 

 
 

 

2nd School Council Meeting 

15th November 2017 

ACTION POINTS FOR 

CLASS COUNCIL :  

 Return Christmas Fayre 

letter to Mrs Jähnigen.   

 Support our sweet stall 

at the Christmas Fayre.  

 

NEXT SCHOOL 

COUNCIL  MEETING:  

tbc  


